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STATEMENT	FROM	MAYOR	EMANUEL	ON	THE	WENDELL	PHILLIPS	ACADEMY	
WILDCATS	

	
"Congratulations	to	the	Wendell	Phillips	Academy	Wildcats	on	advancing	to	the	Illinois	
state	football	championships!	The	Wildcats	have	demonstrated	teamwork,	talent	and	a	
winning	spirit	on	and	off	the	field	this	season.	Chicago	is	proud	of	their	success	and	will	be	
rooting	for	them	in	the	championship	game!"	
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